
As we reported in our last update, bargaining is at a crossroads, and we need to hear from 
members about what our next steps should be.  

Please make every effort to attend an important meeting:

Saturday, June 18 at 2:00pm
Laurier Heights Baptist Church
8505 142 Street NW

This meeting will be crucial to providing your negotiating team with the direction we need 
to communicate to our employer.  

Please take the time to come to the meeting, help with your understanding of the issues, 
and help to decide our next steps together! 

If you have any questions, please contact a member of your negotiating team or AUPE 
Resource Staff.
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Important Membership Meeting 
Saturday, June 18 at 2:00pm
We need your input!

AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM –  
CANTERBURY FOUNDATION
Violeta Catungal 
vcatungal2004@yahoo.com or 
587-974-7709

Mina Cadoyac 
cadayoc_mina@yahoo.ca or 
780-729-9065

Phoebe Burton 
burton_phoebe08@yahoo.com or 
780-614-4558

Brianna Delaney (Alternate)
BTwiztid@gmail.com or 780-782-0780

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF
Merryn Edwards Negotiator 
m.edwards@aupe.org or 780-952-1951

Michelle Szalynski Organizing 
m.szalynski@aupe.org or 403-634-8262

Alexander Delorme Communications 
a.delorme@aupe.org or 780-264-9274
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